

October 6, 2021

Via Email to Jeffrey.Folger@southwindsor-ct.gov

Jeffrey H. Folger, Senior Environmental Planner Town of South Windsor Town Hall 1540 Sullivan Avenue South Windsor, CT 06074

RE: Application 21-36P - 25 Talbot Lane - 25 & 5 Talbot Lane, 475 & 551 Governors Highway - Application by UW Vintage Lane II, LLC IWAA/Conservation Commission application for the construction of an industrial distribution center, parking and storage areas, stormwater structures and associated utilities on property located southerly of Governors Highway and easterly of Talbot Lane - Industrial (I) Zone

Dear Mr. Folger:

This office represents UW Vintage Lane II, LLC in connection with the application referred to above.

UW Vintage Lane II, LLC consents to the extension of the deadline for completion of the public hearing on its application through Wednesday, October 20, 2021.

Very truly yours,

JAMES M. CONNOR

JMC/

cc: Bradford Wainman (via email)
Robert Urso (via email)
Peter DeMallie (via email)
Ben Wheeler (via email)
John H. Parks, Esq. (via email)